

March 13, 2020

Dear MDA Parents,

We are sure you have all been anxiously watching and listening to the news about COVID-19 and have heard that Governor Pritzker has closed all public schools as of Tuesday, March 17 until March 30. Subsequently, we will close our dance studio after classes tomorrow, Saturday, March 14 for the safety of our students, families, and staff. We will remain closed in accordance to the State's public school closure requirements and resume classes on Monday, March 30.

If any of our Saturday families prefer not to attend tomorrow, we understand, and students can make up these classes. As a reminder, if your child or family member has any symptoms of illness, please do not come to class. All students will be asked to wash their hands before entering the dance room and in between classes if they have back-to-back classes.

Our instructors will be recording their choreography or things to practice so each student can be ready to continue with recital prep when classes resume. We will be sending another email with details on where to find the videos and how we will move forward through the rest of the season.

Meanwhile, we hope that all of you stay healthy through this tragic coronavirus pandemic and that normalcy returns soon.

Sincerely, Linda Kay Shannon Edwards MDA Staff Mongan Dance Academy